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Roxanne Maher

From: Naomi Rodriguez

Sent: Tuesday, March 19, 2024 11:56 AM

To: Steven Delaporta

Cc: Capon, J Anthony; Juliet Hodge; Roxanne Maher

Subject: Re: 300 + Apts being proposed on Allen Farm GF Village

Hello Mr. Delaporta,

Thank you for your email and my apologies for responding so late, I have been extremely busy lately due
to the budget. In your subject line it states 300+ Apartments being proposed on Allen Farm Gales Ferry
Village. I did not see anything on the Planning & Zoning agenda in January regarding this matter and the
February and March meetings were canceled. I will direct you to Planning & Zoning as Sweet Hill Farm in
Gales Ferry is private property. If it is being considered for development, the Town Council cannot be
involved with Planning & Zoning matters. The Chairman of Planning & Zoning is Tony Capon and his email
is tcapon@pitt.edu
or Director of Land Use & Planning, Juliet Hodge, at planner@ledyardct.org.
These are the best people to reach out to, feel free to attend a Planning & Zoning meeting and you have
time to speak at the beginning of the meeting under Citizens Petitions (non-agenda items). I hope you
find this information helpful.
Thank you again for your patience.

Respectfully,

Naomi Rodriguez, Chairman
Ledyard Town Council

From: Steven Delaporta <stevendelaporta@comcast.net>
Sent: Monday, February 26, 2024 5:03 PM
To: Naomi Rodriguez <NaomiR@ledyardct.org>
Subject: 300 + Apts being proposed on Allen Farm GF Village

I just became aware of this unbelievable development for our small Village. I would
like to sit down with you and talk about it. At your convience.

Thank You
Steve Delaporta
10 Maple Corners Rd
Gales Ferry Ct

860-446-1488 office
860-303-8492 cell

You don't often get email from stevendelaporta@comcast.net. Learn why this is important


